January 17, 2022

To whom It may concern,

The Roeders are applying for a setback variance to build a garage on their property at 360
Rampart Drive. We own the adjacent property at 352 Rampart Drive. The variance that the
Roeders are requesting falls on the property line between our two homes.

This letter is to support approval for the Roeder’s setback variance for the construction of their

garage. Please use this letter as our official support of approval and please reach out if you
have any questions.

Thank you,
Steve and Kristin Bendt

352 Rampart Drive, Snogualmie Pass WA 98068
612-670-3965

e -
Signature:
\(J\Mj/ub W

Date:

1/17/202/2__



